NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

[bookmark: _GoBack]QUESTION NO: 3639.	
Ms A Matshobeni (EFF) to ask the Minister of Arts and Culture:
Whether, with reference to his reply to question 3284 on 8 September 2015, his department’s annual report for the 2014-15 financial year outlines the specified information as requested in question 3284; if not, why not; if so, what are the costs incurred by his department regarding (a) air travel between Cape Town and Gauteng, (b) accommodation in Cape Town and (c) car rental for officials in Cape Town?					NW4305E

REPLY:
As I indicated in my response on the 05 September 2015 to question no: 3284, which I stated the following: “Government officials are expected to travel between Gauteng and the Western Cape to carry out official duties, including ministerial and department support to the Executive who carry out parliamentary duties according the Parliamentary Programme.
“Costs incurred by Government Officials are readily made available in Annual Reports which will be tabled in Parliament”.
To further assist the Honourable Member, page 106 of the latest annual report do highlight the item on travel and subsistence. 

